

College of Science

Gary L. Long Office of the Dean

Blacksburg, Virginia 24061 voice: 540/231-7575 fax: 540/231-3380

e-mail: glong@vt.edu

April 18, 2017

Prof. Michel Pleimling Department of Physics College of Science

Dear Michel,

It is with great pleasure that I inform you of your selection as the recipient of the 2017 Dr. Carroll B. Shannon Excellence in Teaching Award. You were selected from a group of eight nominees. A group of five COS faculty served on the review panel.

The Dr. Carroll B. Shannon Excellence in Teaching Award was established this year to recognize outstanding educators in the College of Science who are committed to excellence in teaching and effective student learning. It is the preeminent College of Science teaching award for faculty that have an established history of teaching excellence. You are the first winner of this prestigious award.

You will be presented with the award in the College of Science's Award Ceremony. The also carries a monetary prize. Jenny Orzolek will communicate with you about this matter.

It is a privilege to have you in the College of Science's rank as an outstanding educator. I look forward to working with you in the Integrated Science Program over the next year.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Long

Associate Dean for Curriculum and Instruction

cc: Mark Pitt, Jenny Orzolek, Sally Morton